
WINSTON-SALEM, NC (March 23, 2015) Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce Architects, 

PA (Walter Robbs) is pleased to announce announce Michelle Portman Walter has 

joined the firm as Senior Project Designer specializing in Historic Preservation.

Michelle worked for Walter Robbs for seven years as a Historic Preservation 

consultant, so knows the firm and her team members well. Michelle assisted Walter 

Robbs on the recent Restoration of the 1892 Statesville City Hall. As a full time 

employee, Michelle is now working on the 

Restoration of the 1926 Union Train Station 

here in Winston-Salem, as well as other 

smaller projects. Michelle manages projects 

from the first phases of research to the final 

phases of construction management.

Michelle holds a professional degree in 

Architecture, and attended the Historic 

Preservation graduate program at Columbia 

University. Michelle has ten years of full time architectural experience – seven 

years in historic preservation and three years in traditional design, in addition to 

her years of part time historic preservation consulting.

About Walter Robbs	 

Founded in 1965, Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce Architects, PA (Walter Robbs) 

is a forerunner in educational architecture, a leader in urban design and an 

innovator in interior architecture across North Carolina. Walter Robbs is a past 

recipient of the NC American Institute of Architects’ Outstanding Firm Award and 

a national AIA design award; the only Piedmont Triad firm to have received these 

peer recognitions. The firm’s downtown Winston-Salem office is LEED Silver® 

and was Forsyth County’s first LEED-certified project. Walter Robbs employs 

36 in Winston-Salem and provides comprehensive design services including 

architecture, interiors and planning. www.walterrobbs.com
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